
From: "Adam Croft" 
Sent: 11/10/2021 3:34 AM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: FW: DA 2021/1620 29 Moore Rd Freshwater 

Hi All, 

Please register the below submission to DA2021/1620. 

Thanks 
Adam 

Adam Croft 
Planner 

Develo•ment Assessment 

northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 

i r  northern 
beaches i l l t p f  
council 

From: Allan King 
Sent: Wednesday, 6 October 2021 11:28 AM 
To: Adam Croft 
Subject: DA 2021/1620 29 Moore Rd Freshwater 

We left a message for you yesterday regarding the above development application. 

We are concerned that the notification map is limited only to adjoining neighbours which includes 31 Moore Rd, the 
bottle shop operated by Harbord Hotel. 

We are not able to see the application advertised on the council website nor other community publications. We also 
consider the time frame for submissions to be limited, being 12 October, 2021, this is during the area being in 
lockdown. 

We believe the proposed development to include two additional bars, entertainment performance space, additional 
use of outdoor space and a recording studio will have an impact on the wider Freshwater community and village 
feel, not just the adjoining properties. 

We would recommend a broader notification and advertising process and the extension of the submission period. 

Many thanks for your consideration of this request. 

Regards 

Melinda & Allan King 
Moore Rd 
Freshwater 
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